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Disciples Of Dirt

Mountain  Bike Club
PO BOX 50213
Eugene, OR. 97405
www.disCiDlesofdirt.ore

February 15, 2023

Senate Committee on Judiciary
900 Court Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97301

Re:  SB 754 Recreational Liability Reform

Dear Chairman Prozanski and Members Of the Committee:

I am writing this letter regarding support of S8754.  Our mountain bike club, The
Disciples of Dirt continually strives to provide opportunities for the public to engage in
recreational activities promoting responsible use of public land.

Currently,  it has come to our attention that the unenforceable waiver laws currently in
effect in the state of Oregon,  may leave us open to litigation by citizens attending and

participating in our events. These laws need to be changed,  so that organizations like
ours, and many others can offer new recreational experiences for the public.
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